

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Environment and Natural Resources

MIMAROPA Region

PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE

Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan Telfax No. (048) 434 - 8791

Email Add: penropalawan@denr.gov.ph

DENR	MI	MAR	OP	A
RECOR				
REC	E	IV	E	D

OFFICE FEB 0.7 2023

BY: DATS NO. TIME:

January 30, 2023

MEMORANDUM

R

FOR : The Regional Executive Director

DENR-MIMAROPA Region

1515 DENR By the Bay Building, Roxas Boulevard,

Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

THRU:

The OIC, Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services

FROM :

The Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT:

RE: DEBRIS DROP ZONES FROM LONG MARCH 3B LAUNCH

LAST DECEMBER 29, 2022

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum from CENRO Puerto Princesa, Palawan dated January 20, 2023 relative the above subject.

Per memorandum, CENRO Puerto Princesa manifested that the Office has not received any report of the said unburned debris falling within their area of jurisdiction. Likewise, no other reports were submitted including from local media and/or in popular social media platforms.

For information and record.

Copy Furnished
CENRO Puerto Princesa, Palawan
File/2023-002/Debris from Drop Zones/ACG MES Doc. Ref. Nos. 2023-0569

HELIZARDO B. CAYATOC

DENR-PALAWAN
PENRO-RECORDS
RELEASED

By
Date: 3 1 JAN 2023- 249



Republic of the Philippines

Department of Environment and Natural Resources

COMMUNITY ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE PUERTO PRINCESA CITY

South National Highway, Bgy. Sta. Monica Puerto Princesa City Email Address: centroprincesa@denr.gov.ph

Tel. Fax No.: (048) 717-0702

January 20, 2023

DENR PENRO

PALAWAN RECORDS

MEMORANDUM

.

The Provincial Environment and

Natural Resources Officer

Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City

FROM

FOR

The OIC, Community Environment and

Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT

RE: DEBRIS DROP ZONES FROM LONG MARCH

3B LAUNCH LAST DECEMBER 29, 2022

Please be informed that as per advisory from the Philippine Space Agency (PhilSA) and Civil Aviation Authority of the Philippines (CAAP) on monitoring the fall of unburned debris from the Long March 3B launch last December 29, 2022. this Office has not received any report of any unburned debris falling within our area of jurisdiction. Furthermore, no other reports were submitted on this incident as well as reports coming form local media and popular social media platforms.

For your information and record.

PEDRO A. VELASCO
Development Management Officer-IV

OIC-CENRO